[bookmark: _GoBack]Childcare Sufficiency Assessment 2017 – CSA

From September 2017, 3 and 4 year olds will be eligible for up to 30 hours worth of free childcare.
The London Borough of Sutton would like your feedback on how families with children with additional needs and/or disabilities will be able to access this.
All responses will be anonymised.
We would be grateful for your feedback on the following questions regarding childcare for your disabled child:
1. Do you work and need childcare? 

2. Have you been able to find suitable childcare?

3. If No, what are the difficulties you experienced?

4. How could the process of finding childcare be improved for you? 


5. From September, parents will be able to access up to 30 hours of childcare for their 3 and 4 year olds. Did you know about this?

6. Is this something you would potentially want to access?

7. If No, why? 

8. Would you like more information about suitable childcare options?


Please email your responses to sutonparentsforum@outlook.com

Thank you for your help


